
Communiqué 
February 17, 2021 

 

COVID-19 Vaccine Update 

It is with great frustration and regret that I must inform you that we will be unable to hold our Thursday 
(2/18) and Friday (2/19) COVID-19 vaccination clinics as planned.  They are postponed until further notice. 
This delay is a direct result of the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC) and the Federal  
Government temporarily stopping the release of the federal vaccine supply. 
 
I assure you that Willow Valley Communities did nothing wrong and was fully prepared to host these  
clinics.  As we planned for the clinics, we were in constant contact with Phoebe Pharmacy, which also did 
all that they could do to obtain the vaccine as originally planned.  This action by the CDC and the Federal 
Government has impacted not only Willow Valley Communities, but other senior living communities in  
Lancaster County, Pennsylvania, and across the country. 
 
We will inform you of new dates for the vaccination clinic as soon as we get information regarding the  

release of the vaccine.  We are anticipating this in the very near future.  We apologize for the delay. 

 Denny — Dennis W. Griest, President & CFO  


